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June 2025 

WE CELEBRATED NATIONAL 
CAREGIVERS WEEK IN JUNE! 

This month we celebrated 
National Caregivers Week 
at Clement Manor! We truly 
have the most amazing 
CNAs and caregivers 
around!  

Our caregivers received "You 
Are Awesome" cards from 
their managers and team 
members, received special 
gifts, were treated to an ice 
cream social hosted by Allay 
Hospice as well as a 
cookout from their 
management team, received 
more treats from our 
partners at Vitas, and 
participated in an egg race!  

The finale of the week was a 
visit from Fully Loaded MKE 
Food Truck for all staff to 
enjoy!  

We appreciate our 
caregivers, and they 
deserve to be celebrated 
this week and every week!  

 

 

Clement Manor welcomes Angela Khang, 
our newest Healthcare Administration intern 
from UW-Eau Claire. Angela will be 
shadowing our campus administrator, Crystal 

for the year. Angela will learn about all areas of operations at 
Clement Manor, while living amongst our independent living 
residents and immersing herself with resident projects.  

"I'm excited to be part of the Clement Manor team this year 
because it allows me to take what I’ve learned in my Health Care 
Administration studies and apply it in a real-world setting. I’m 
especially looking forward to supporting both residents and staff 
while gaining hands-on experience in a compassionate, person-
centered environment," says Angela.  

WELCOME ANGELA—
OUR NEW INTERN 
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Pastoral Care Message: by Tom Brefka, Pastoral Care Manager 

Summer is full of vacations, festivals, fairs, and celebrations. 
Many of us wait for this time of the year to sit outside and soak in 
the sunshine.  
 
The 4

th
 of July is a point at which we mark the midway point of 

Summer. Independence Day is a national holiday, and we are called 
to pray for our country, but also reminded that our freedoms do not 
come without cost.  
 
We pray especially at this time for our country and the leaders of our country that they may 
have the common good of all in mind when making difficult decisions. May we remember 
that the freedoms we have are not afforded to everyone everywhere. As we celebrate our 
summer, may we reflect upon the meaning of “independence” and understand that 
great responsibility that comes with our freedom.  

In Memoriam: 

Russell Vogt 

Dorothy Griffith 

Elaine Zywicki 

Clement Manor residents and 
staff enjoyed their annual 
intergenerational planting day 
with students from St. John's 
the Evangelist Catholic 
Elementary School.  

Residents love spending time 
with the kids while beautifying 
our campus for the summer. We 
are so grateful to have 

community partners such as this to 
enjoy quality time 
together.  

Come check out 
the flowers all 
over our campus!  

INTERGENERATIONAL PLANTING 
DAY ROOTED OUR SPIRITS! 

If you are attending the 
Greenfield 4th of July 
parade this year, be 
sure to cheer on our 
residents and staff 
walking and riding in 
the parade. This year 
we’ll have TWO busses 
riding through!  

And we will be handing 
out candy—so say hi 
to us.  



Health Center 

6/2 Jim G.  

6/4 June L.  

6/22 Ann K.  

6/28 Marin B.  

East and West 
Buildings 

6/5 Lois F.  

6/9 Sally W. 

6/10 Sr. Barbara F.  

6/17 Faye S.  

6/21 Nancy T.  

6/23 Sr. Frances W.  

6/24 Bob H.  

 

  

Every month, we love to celebrate our 
birthdays with fun parties in 

Independent Living, Assisted Living, 
Clare Suites and the Health Center 

areas. They all celebrate with 
entertainment and of course cake! 
Happy JUNE birthdays to all our 

Clement Manor residents!  

J U N E  B I R T H D A Y S  

Clare Suites 
Memory Care 

6/6 Joann W.  

6/8 Ellen B.  

6/21 Christine G.  

6/28 Judith S.  

 

The Clement Manor Golf 
Classic is back again this 
year on Monday, July 21st 
at New Berlin Hills! 
Registration is open for golf 
and sponsorships! 100% of 
the proceeds go to 
enriching programs for all 

residents.  

Go to our website at clementmanor.com/golf or call 
Natalie for more info at 414-546-7984. 

THERE’S STILL TIME TO SIGN UP 
FOR GOLF! 

A community of Sisters 
recently gathered for a 
Jubilarian lunch celebration 
in Clement Manor's 
Rainbow Room. 
Congratulations to each 
Sister celebrating a special 
anniversary.  

JUBILARIAN LUNCH CELEBRATION 

We are excited to welcome 
our new Clement Manor bus!  

Funds from the 2024 Golf 
Classic purchased a new bus for 
our activities team to take our 
residents on more outings. It 
has all the bells and whistles we 
could want!  

BRING ON THE 
SUNSHINE! 

Another golf 
outing gift is 
our beautiful 
pergola, 
where 
residents sit 
outside, 
enjoy refreshments and each 
other’s company.  



Center for Enrichment  

Our Center for Enrichment 
members learned about the 
Louisiana Purchase and the Lois 
and Clark mission, led by Paul 
Timm, retired teacher. The 
information about this journey 
was fascinating. Summer 
sessions continue through August 
27th. To learn more about the CFE and it’s class 
offerings, visit our website at: 
www.clementmanor.com/cfe or call Kristy at 414-546-
7990. 

Recipe of the Month  

Deviled Eggs  

Ingredients 

Instructions:  

1. Bring pot of water to a boil. 
Reduce heat to low and place 
the eggs in the water.  

2. Then increase the heat back to 
high and set timer for 14 
minutes.  

3. While eggs are boiling, prepare 
an ice water bath and set 
aside. After 14 minutes, 
remove eggs from hot water 
and place in ice water bath.  

4. Once cooled completely, peel 
them and slice in half 
lengthwise. Remove yolk to a 
small bowl. Place eggs whites 
on a plate.  

5. Mash yolks with a fork and add 
other ingredients. Stir until 
smooth.  

6. Add portions of the egg mixture 
back on egg white.  

7. Sprinkle paprika for garnish.  

Clement Manor is a proud host 
of an  Alzheimer's Association 
Caregiver Group. Please join us 
for FREE support group 
meetings at Clement Manor, 
facilitated by trained individuals 
from the Alzheimer's Association 
of SE Wisconsin. 

Meetings are held every 3rd 
Monday of each month starting 
at 2pm. For more information 
call Jeanne at 414-546-7319. 

Clement Manor is a Catholic-based continuing care retirement community 

located in Greenfield, WI, sponsored by the Franciscan Sisters of Christian 

Charity. Our mission is to promote healthy aging of individuals on our 

campus and in the community, through the values of respect, collaboration, 

and quality service. Our continuum of care includes Independent and Assisted 

Living Apartments, Enhanced Assisted Living and Memory Care in Clare 

Suites, Transitional Care and Skilled Nursing in our Health Center, and the 

Center for Enrichment lifelong learning classes. 

If you are interested in supporting our mission, donations are 
greatly appreciated! Please go to our website at 
www.clementmanor.com and click on the “DONATE NOW” 
button. Thank you for your generosity and support.  

 

 

Come and check out our updated 
library in the East Building! We 
have new books, all organized by 
our resident library volunteers!  

*See attached flyers 
for some amazing 
events for all 
residents, family and 
community members 
to enjoy!  

*Music Under the 
Stars—July 8 

*Clement Manor 
Golf Classic—July 
21 

*Greenfield 
Farmer’s Market—
every Sunday 

 6 large eggs 

 3 TBSP Mayonnaise  
 1 tsp Dijon mustard 

 1 tsp apple cider vinegar  
 Salt and pepper to taste  
 Paprika for garnish  

East 
Building 
residents 
made 
Deviled 
Eggs with 
Tania. Then 
of course 

they were able to eat what they 
made! See recipe  



SPONSORSHIPS AND GOLF SPOTS AVAILABLE! 

REGISTER AT CLEMENTMANOR.COM/GOLF 

OR CALL NATALIE AT 414-546-7984 



FREE CONCERTS OPEN TO RESIDENTS, FAMILY AND 
COMMUNITY MEMBERS!  




